
 
For comprehensive growth and development of FPOs, a special MoU has been signed          

on 3rd October, 2018 by Shri Sumanta Chaudhuri, Managing Director, SFAC and              

Shri Subrata Mandal, Chief General Manager, NABARD during West Bengal Agri- Business 

Conclave (WBAC) at Kolkata on Emerging Business Opportunities in Agri-Business 

(Focus on Finance and Market Linkages). 

 

 


